CALL FOR PROPOSALS

The EALTA Special Interest Group 'Classroom-based Language Assessment' will hold an event on the afternoon of Thursday, 24th May, 2018, prior to the 15th EALTA Conference, Bochum, Germany (https://ealta2018.testdaf.de/)

We welcome papers on planned, ongoing or completed research in *classroom-based language assessment*.

If you are interested in joining us, please submit an abstract (about 200 words) and a bio (about 100 words) to Dina.Tsagari@hioa.no by

15th March 2018

Looking forward to welcoming you all to an exciting CBLA SIG meeting!!

Best wishes

EALTA CBLA SIG Coordinator

Dina Tsagari

Dina Tsagari

Professor in English Language Pedagogy/TESOL Department of Primary and Secondary Teacher Education,

Studielederområde 4, Faculty of Education and International Studies,

OsloMet - Oslo Metropolitan University,

Norway

Office number:Q6036

E-mail: dina.tsagari@hioa.no
Phone (office): +47 67 23 53 78